
Legal Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Barrington Planning Board 

EARLY CHILDHOOD LEARNING CENTER 

77 RAMSDELL LANE 

Barrington, NH 03825 

January 17, 2017 

6:30 pm  

Second Public Hearing 

 

(In the case of inclement weather the hearing will be held January 24, 2017 at 6:30 p.m.) 

 

Pursuant to NH RSA 674:16; 675:3 and 675:7 notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held by 

the Town of Barrington Planning Board for the purpose of discussing proposed amendments to the 

Zoning Ordinance. 

 

Item #1 – To address changes made at the 1/3/2017 public hearing to Section 20.5.2(1), the definition of General 

 Illumination                

Item #2 - To address multiple wording changes made at the 1/3/2017 public hearing, to Section 2.8 Performance 

                 Standards for Temporary Signs on residential lots 

Item #3 - To address word changes made at the 1/3/2017 public hearing from “shall” to “does” in Sections 

                 20.9.3(a) and 20.9.3(b)  

Item #4 - To address word changes made at the 1/3/2017 public hearing in Section 20.9.9 regarding banner signs                

Item #5 - To address word changes made at the 1/3/2017 public hearing in Section 20.9.10(c) regarding  

                 air activated or Balloon Signs 

Item #6- To amend Article 18 Definitions to revise the definition of Dwelling, Single Family 

Item #7 -To amend Article 18 Definitions to revise the definition of Dwelling, Two-Family 

Item #8- To amend Article 4.2.2(6) by changing the reference from “Architectural Guidelines” to “Design Review  

                Standards” 

 

Copies of the full text are available to review in the Land Use Office and the Selectmen’s Office located at 333 

Calef Hwy in the Town of Barrington or online at barrington.nh.gov. The public is invited to attend and 

participate in the Public Hearing. Please contact the Land Use Office at 664-5798 with questions. 

 

Barrington Planning Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 


